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22nd April 2013 

Important - New School News 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
 
Just when we were getting excited, I’m afraid there has been a timetable hitch with the completion of the new 
building and it has been confirmed today that we will not now be moving in late May. Instead, St Clement’s will 
move into the new building at the same time as Camperdown Primary at the end of June. 
 
This means that the Exceptional Closure Dates will now be:  

 Wednesday, 26th June 

 Thursday, 27th June 

 Friday, 28th June  

 Tuesday, 13th August  

 Wednesday, 14th August 
This building will therefore close to pupils at 3pm on Tuesday, 25th June for the summer, and school will 
reopen in the new building on Thursday, 15th August.   
 
There will obviously have to be a number of date changes for this term caused by this postponement – I’m 
working on a new calendar just now which I will get out to you as soon as I can. Preparations for the move will 
continue, but perhaps at a less manic pace.  
 
I have informed children and staff of this today. Commiserations go to our P7s who unfortunately will not now 
get time in the new building.  
 
Please contact me if you have any queries.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Head Teacher  

St Clement’s R.C. Primary School 

Balgarthno Place 

Dundee 

DD2 4QG  

 
Tel: 01382 436692 

E-mail: st-clements@dundeecity.gov.uk 

Website : http://st-clements.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk 

Blog: http://tinyurl.com/666afbz 

Twitter : @stclementsps 
 

 

Director of Education  

           M.Wood 

 

       Head Teacher  

       A. Macgregor 
 

 

 


